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Contribution for Royal Klang Club’s  

125th Anniversary Celebration 
 
 

Dear Members,  
 

In conjunction with the Royal Klang Club’s 125th Anniversary Celebration in 

2026, the General Committee has proposed a contribution of RM15.00 per 

month (from January to December 2026), which will be debited to members’ 

accounts. This amounts to a total of RM180.00 for the year. 
 

As an alternative, members may also opt to make a one-time payment of 

RM160.00. Members who prefer this option are kindly requested to inform 

the Club Office in writing not later than 15th December 2025. The one-time 

payment will be debited to members’ accounts in January 2026. 
 

The contributions will be used to fund the various celebratory activities 

planned for the Club’s 125th Anniversary year. 

 

We sincerely hope that members will support this meaningful milestone and 

contribute willingly and generously. Please note, however, that this 

contribution is NOT COMPULSORY. 
 

Any member who does not agree to the deduction is kindly requested to notify 

the Club Office in writing on or before 10th December 2025. 
 

Thank you for your continued support as we celebrate this historic occasion 

together. 

 
 

THE GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE 


